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Soon it will be time to fire up the grill once again!  Wednesday, 

August 15th is the date of our next community barbecue, titled 

“Summer Jazz BBQ”.  Musical entertainment will be provided by 

the Port City Jazz Band.  As always, many thanks to Schooner 

chef Mike Morton and his amazing culinary staff for the          

delectable food served at our barbecue's. We encourage all of 

our residents to invite friends and family to come and enjoy the 

day with them.  Just sign your guests up at the front desk and 

pick up a ticket ($14.00 per guest).   

Below is our August menu. 
 

 Grilled chicken breasts with raspberry rhapsody bbq sauce 
 Grilled sweet Italian sausage with green peppers & onions 

sautéed on a crusted sub roll 
 Grilled flank steak Americana 
 Corn bread mini loaves with whipped honey butter 
 Mike’s home-style baked beans with chopped smoked beef 

brisket 
 Fresh native corn on the cobb with melted butter 
 Fresh green beans Almandine 
 Fresh native pickling cukes with cider vinegar, salt & pepper 
 Fresh made ranch style potato salad 
 Penne pasta salad with roasted garlic balsamic vinaigrette                 
      dressing 
 Top your own strawberry shortcakes bar 
 Sliced watermelon 
 Ice tea, lemonade, coffee & decaf, ice water   

 

 

 
 

 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome  
you to our community. 

 

 Charles Beardsley to Mariners Quarters 610 

 Kathy-Jane Johannes to studio 106 

 Charles Wyman to studio 206 

SUMMER JAZZ BBQ  
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Congratulations goes out to Stella Benson.  
She has been chosen as our Employee of the 
Month for July.  Stella works in our housekeep-
ing department. She 
was nominated for her 
help with an extensive, 
last minute job.  It is not 
uncommon to find Stel-
la going out of her way 
to help out when and 
wherever she can, with 
a smile on her face!                   
 

Thank you Stella!  

We wish to shine the spotlight on our newest 

member of the Schooner Centenarian Club, 

Dorothy Donovan.  Miss Donovan will celebrate 

her 100th birthday on August 4th.  She is 

shown below being honored with an engraved 

plaque by Mark Prevost, our Resident Services 

Director. 
 

Dorothy has 

been residing 

at Schooner 

since 2003.  

She enjoys 

participating in 

our sitterball 

exercise and is 

a dedicated bingo player. 
 

Congratulations Dorothy and happy birthday! Schooner Residents 

were treated to a clas-
sical piano perfor-
mance in July. Veselin 

Ninov (top photo), of 
Bulgaria and Mark 

Demidovich, a native of 
Russia, performed works 
by Chopin, Liszt, and 

Rachmaninov.  The pro-
gram was amazing, to 
say the least.  Schooner was honored to wel-

come them back. Many residents and guests  
attended the concert.  We are already looking 

forward to their next visit!  

It is a pleasure to officially wel-

come our new weekend mainte-

nance employee, Clint Heenie.  

Clint started in June and we are 

delighted to have him here.  

Working every weekend and holiday, he is 

here to help our residents with any mainte-

nance needs.  As always, if you have anything 

that needs fixing, just leave a message at ex-

tension 159.  For emergencies, please call the 

front desk at 784-2900.   

      When you see Clint, be sure to say hi!      

A BIRTHDAY TO REMEMBER EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 

AN AWE-INSPIRING CONERT 

WELCOME! 

All are welcome to an upcoming bake sale.   

Proceeds raised will go to support the Ameri-

can Heart Association.  A wide assortment of 

pies and baked goods will be available to 

tempt your taste buds!  If you wish to donate 

any of your favorite culinary treats to help with 

this worthy cause, just call the front desk at 

784-2900.  We will be happy to sign you up! 
 

Held on Friday, August 31st from 9 a.m. to   

12 p.m. in our Village Green. 

Schooner is pleased to be hosting an upcom-

ing Fall senior class.  Starting September 18th 

and running each Tuesday until November 6th, 

this year’s class, titled “Maine in the Civil War: 

Gettysburg”, will take a detailed look at all 

Maine units involved at the momentous Battle 

of Gettysburg.  The class will be held in our 

Tenants Harbor Room and will be open to 

Schooner residents first.  Open enrollment for 

any senior in the area will be accepted after 

August 10th.  Class hours are from 1:00 p.m. 

through 3:00 p.m.  If you are interested in par-

ticipating, please call Mark Prevost at 784-

2900, extension 132 for more information. 

 FALL SENIOR COLLEGE 

Stella (left) with Housekeeping Supervisor, Linda Fraser 


